
Partially 

Confidential 

 Submission    
No 75 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO FLOODPLAIN HARVESTING 
 
 
 

Name: Name suppressed 

Date Received: 12 July 2021 

 

 



As a concerned Private Citizen of NSW, I want to ask you all to take into account how Flood 
Plain Harvesting is impacting the lives of the people South on the Murray-Darling River. The 
water is not a commodity it is a life force and stopping it from reaching its furthest point is 
criminal and cruel. I accept that water is needed for crops but it is also needed to sustain life... 
the life of the people, the plants, and the animals. The River should be for everyone, not 
overseas investors not for millionaire farmers but for Australians. Please make sure the CAP is 
fair and is monitored honestly. Thank you 
 
 


